
From: Johan De Jong [<email address removed>]  
Sent: February 19, 2016 2:48 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
Save the salmon and Lelu Island. Keep the West Coast free from tankers and oil spills. Respect  nature. 
There is new technology from the KESHE Foundation. Share that with the Canadian People. Be leaders 
and show the world that Canada is for saving nature, NOT DESTROYING IT. 
 
Johan De Jong 
<contact information removed> 
Alberta 
<contact information removed> 
 
<email address removed> 


	From: Johan De Jong [<email address removed>]

